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MESSAGE FROM THE GOVERNOR
REGARDING VETO OF HOUSE BILL 2089

The Kansas Constitution endows our state Board of Education with the authority to set the
curriculum for our public schools. We should let the state Board of Education do that job,
not the Legislature. This is legislative overreach. Should the Legislature wish to modify
curriculum, I encourage the Legislature to collaborate with the State Board of Education.

Therefore, under Article 2, Section 14(a) of the Constitution, I hereby veto House Bill
2089.
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